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Outcome: 2 
Output Group: 2.4 – Funding for Higher Education 
 
DEST Question No.  E543_05 
 
Senator Carr asked on 16 February 2005, EWRE Hansard page 122. 
 
Question:  
 
Can we have copies of those submissions (made to the review)? 
 
Answer:  
 
Review of Indexation 
 
The Australian Vice-Chancellors’ Committee was the only organisation invited to make a 
submission to the review.  
 
The Group of Eight forwarded an unsolicited copy of their position paper on the indexation of 
university grants to the Department of Education, Science and Training.  A copy of their 
submission is attached. It is also available online at 
http://www.go8.edu.au/policy/previous.htm
 
The Department did not receive any other submissions from the sector.  The National 
Tertiary Education Industry Union wrote to the Minister for Education, Science and Training 
on 17 December 2004 in relation to the review of indexation arrangements for higher 
education funding.  This does not purport to be a submission and is not identified as a 
submission on their website.  
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